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Friday 26th March Student First Aid              

Training 

Thursday 1st April Easter Bonnet parade 

9:00am 

Last day of term 2:30pm 

finish 

Monday 29th March Assembly 2:45 

School Council 

Term 1 holidays Friday 2nd April-

Sunday 18th April 

Wednesday 31st March SRC badge presentation 

2:45pm 

Monday 19th April First day of  term 2 

 

Hi everyone, 

Just a reminder that the last day of Term is Thursday 1st of April and we finish at 2:30pm. It was 
printed incorrectly in the calendar that was sent home earlier in the term. We apologise for the confusion 

this has caused. 

Today our year 3-6 students competed in the Summer Lightening Premiership against other schools in our 

area. They have all had a fantastic day and we are so proud of them. 

Don’t forget our Easter Bonnet parade will be held at 9:00am on Thursday 1st Of April :) 

Congratulations to our 2021 SRC representatives- 

School captains– Zarli Farrell, Abbrielle Ryan and Zac Mur 

5/6B– Stella Harvey and Natalie Murray 

5/6G Maddie Sharp and Liam Gething-Cowin 

3/4E Savannah Stephens, Jayden Smith and Zayne Sorenson (reserve) 

3/4H Owen Cairns, Dakota Lyddy and Kobi Blake Reid (reserve) 

We will be holding a special assembly next Wednesday at 2:45pm to present our new SRC representatives 

with their badges. 

 

 



 

 

Luke Green PV 

Brax Hunter PV 

Sophie Mace PV 

Caleb Tolson 1/2F 

Lochlan Baxter-Findlay 1/2F 

Ollie Peterson 1/2F 

Anna Stohr 1/2F 

Tilly Davis 1/2J 

Chase Eldridge 1/2J 

Robbie  Wallace 1/2S 

Luther Manson 1/2S 

Eva McLean  3/4E 

Archie Herrington 3/4E 

FUNDRAISING NEWS 

 

A huge thank-you to our wonderful volun-

teers and to everyone who came down 

and supported our Bunnings BBQ. We 

sold out of everything and made a profit 

of over $700.00 which is an amazing 

effort. 



 

 

Hi ,my name is Kilmeny Rose and I am the Sustainability leader this year. Our senior                       
students are going to help the school reduce what we send to landfill. All the soft plastic 
waste at school will be collected and taken to the REDCYCLE bin at Coles in Hastings. 

When we get the process underway, we’ll be asking for volunteers who visit Coles Hastings 
to drop the bags of soft plastics off for us. We think it will reduce what’s in our rubbish bins 
by a huge amount. 

Why not start doing this at home? You’ll be amazed at how much less rubbish goes into 
your bins. 

 

Here’s a list of what can go to REDCYCLE soft plastic recycling you can drop in at Coles. 

SUSTAINABILITY NEWS 



 

PERSEVERANCE NEWS 

We love our guided reading sessions as we get to relax on our comfy dog beds. 
Our favourite authors are J.K. Growling, Bark Twain and John Steinbark. 


